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More transformers landed on site in May and our cabling and connections works progressed 
at pace. Construction of a perimeter fence is underway, to provide additional site security and 
allow us to easily delineate the BESS from the solar farm once the project is complete. 

The switchroom is now in place, and there is a lot of work happening in this space to ensure 
safety and compliance matters are appropriately adhered to. 

Stay tuned for the June update, which should see the completion of all fencing and cabling! 
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